

DATE: June 09, 2016

FROM: Dr. Robert Coombs, ACTG Network Laboratory Principal Investigator

ACTG Laboratory Science Group

CC: John Ward, Biomedical Research Institute (BRI) Repository Manager

Repository Advisory Group

TO: ACTG Investigators

SUBJ: Updated Turn-Around-Time Expectations for Specimens Requested from BRI

This memo is to inform you that the turn-around-time for BRI to send out requested samples will now be up to 6 weeks. Please keep this in mind when requesting samples and plan accordingly. We will continue to discuss approaches to reduce this time and appreciate your patience.

If you have any additional questions or concerns please contact the ACTG Laboratory Science Group at ACTGLaboratoryCoordination@s-3.com.